Hello, St Andrew’s online folks. Blessings on your day!
As you know, we will not be recording a service at St Andrew’s this week. This will allow for my attendance via Zoom at the first online Antler River Region general meeting. This meeting is usually held the second last week of May, and needed to be postponed due to COVID.
All are invited to tune in on Sunday at 10:00 for the Celebration on Ministries service. It will be live-streamed from Grace United in Sarnia, and departing ARWRC president Joyce Payne will give the message. (You will remember Joyce from her visits here at St Andrew’s. She’s a wonderful motivational speaker.)

I suggest you tune in early on Sunday, about 9:45 or so to get on. Here is the link

https://youtu.be/89d7wE0ipLY
 
Peace, love and joy
Donna


